

September 13, 2013

Jeff Hargrave Mahogany, Inc. 910 West Pratt Street Baltimore, Maryland 21223

RE: Baltimore Design School

Dear Mr. Hargrave,

It is with great pleasure that our team is writing to you to thank you and congratulate you for a job well-done in the successful completion of the Baltimore Design School. It is because of your countless hours of hard work and your team's incredible dedication and passion for their trade that this project was huge success for Southway Builders.

Not only is the Baltimore Design School a huge success for Southway Builders, but it is quickly becoming a signature success story for Baltimore City and Public-Private Partnerships. The school is the first of its kind in the region; developing a curriculum centered on fashion, architectural, and graphic design.

The new school opened its doors on August 26th with 350 students (grades 6-9) and will add a grade each year to reach a maximum capacity of 650 students ranging from 6th grade through 12th. The look on the students' faces upon entering their new school for the first time was priceless!

Thank you again for all of your hard work. We truly could not have done it without you! We look forward to working with your team on future projects!

Very Respectfully,

John Diehl Project Executive

Matt Bolyard - Project Manager

Tim Cober Project Manager

Brian Hartzell - Superintendent

Pat Irwin – Superintendent

The "BDS Team"

♦ QUALITY ♦ DEPENDABILITY ♦ INTEGRITY ♦

Since 1991